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Dear Ms Phillips 
 
Re: Rectification Matters – Compliance audit 
 
Thank you for your response regarding the rectification of non-compliance matters identified at the 
audit held on 21-22 September 2022. 
 
The Victorian Registration and Qualifications Authority (VRQA) is satisfied that your organisation, 
Aust-Link Pty Ltd, has taken the appropriate measures to meet the minimum requirements for 
compliance with the Australian Quality Training Framework Essential Conditions and Standards for 
Continuing Registration (AQTF) and the VRQA Guidelines for VET Providers (VRQA Guidelines).  
 
The VRQA is obligated to consider compliance action when it receives relevant information. I 
remind you that it is a condition of the Education and Training Reform Act 2006 that a Registered 
Training Organisation maintains compliance with the minimum conditions and standards and any 
guidelines for registration including the AQTF and the VRQA Guidelines. 
 
If you have any further questions in relation to this application, please email 
vrqa.vet@education.vic.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Ingham 
A/Deputy CEO, Training and Skills 
 
20 March 2023 
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